Holland Conservation Commission Holland, MA
Minutes of meeting held on February 4, 2003

Meeting was not officially opened due to the lack of a quorum.

Present were Mary vandenBerg, Howard Fife and Brad Noble. Absent were Steven
Anderstrom, Helen Kreiger, Marguerite Choquette and James Wettlaufer.

Those present did a prehminary review of the 3 notices of intent (Mr. Richard
DiBonaventura) that will be presented at public hearings on 2/11/2003. These are for 3
lots, one at 1 Maybrook Road and the other two on Union Road. Brad indicated that we
did receive a number for 1 Maybrook road with no comments from the DEP. Nothing
has been received on the other 2 lots.

No one had signed up to see the Conservation Commission.

Closed office at 8:10 p.m.
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